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Arlington school board approves administrative changes 
 
ARLINGTON- The Arlington Public Schools’ (APS) Board of Directors confirmed 
the following administrative changes at its Aug. 14 meeting. 
 
The change are:  
 
Ryan Barci- Barci is the new Assistant Principal at Eagle Creek Elementary. He 
recently finished his administrative internship and has served 11 years as a 
classroom teacher. He replaces former Assistant Principal, Bethany Belisle.  
 
Bethany Belisle- Belisle is the new Principal at Eagle Creek Elementary. She 
has served as Eagle Creek’s Assistant Principal since 2014. She replaces Kari 
Henderson-Burke, who left to take a position with the district office.  
 
Eric DeJong- DeJong is the new Executive Director of Human Resources. He 
has served as the Executive Director of Teaching and Learning since 2015. He 
replaces Mike Johnson who left to take a position in the Mukilteo School District.  
 
Kari Henderson-Burke- Henderson-Burke is the new Executive Director of 
Teaching and Learning. She served as Eagle Creek’s Principal since 2012. She 
replaces former Executive Director of Teaching and Learning, Eric DeJong.  
 
Gary Sabol- Sabol will be the new Director of Communications effective Sept. 1. 
He has served as APS’ Public Information Officer for the past year and has 20 
years of experience in the media and public relations fields.  
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The Arlington Public Schools’ Board of Directors approved administrative 
changes at its Aug. 14 meeting. Left to right: Trever Summers- Principal, Haller 
Middle School; Bethany Belisle- Principal, Eagle Creek Elementary; Kari 
Henderson-Burke- Executive Director of Teaching and Learning; Ryan Barci- 
Assistant Principal, Eagle Creek Elementary; Eric DeJong- Executive Director of 
Human Resources; and Gary Sabol, Director of Communications. 

 


